
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
28th May 2015 
 

SCHOLARSHIP COACHING SUPPORT PROGRAM 
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
We will be offering a scholarship coaching program for our year 5 students who intend sitting special 
entry or scholarships in 2017 for year 7.  The object of the program is to give interested students 
practise in performing test tasks and other skills they may need when sitting scholarships or special 
entry tests one hour each week ending mid-year 2016. 
 

We plan to begin sessions on Thursday 4th of June in class time and will negotiate with the students as 
to when the sessions are held next year.  
 

The sessions will cover literacy and numeracy tasks including comprehension, grammar, problem 
solving and logical thinking. 
 

It is the family’s responsibility to seek information from the secondary settings and to enroll their child 
for the entry tests.  Some are held early in term 1 of the following year. 
 

Please complete the slip below indicating that you have discussed this opportunity with your child and 
indicate that they would like to be involved in the group starting next week. This program is optional 
and children may pull out at any time with your approval. 
 

We would suggest in the meantime that you work with your child helping them improve their general 
knowledge through playing games such as the children’s version of “Trivial Pursuit” or similar. 
Mathletics and other computer based self-paced programs are very useful.  Discussing and keeping 
up with relevant topics through the newspapers and the News will also be helpful.  There are several 
publications with specific English and Math’s activities available from good bookshops your children 
can work through improving skills in these areas.   
 

If you have any information or can suggest helpful material for other parents please let us know. 
 
Thanking you. 
 

Susan Lee 
Principal 
………………………………………………………………………………………… 

SCHOLARSHIP COACHING SUPPORT PROGRAM 
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

 (Please fill in and return to your child’s teacher) 

 
STUDENT___________________________________ GRADE/ROOM: _______________________  

 

 YES - My child would like to be involved in the Scholarship Coaching Support group in 2015-16. 

 
 
PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE: ____________________________________ DATE: _____________ 

Seabrook Primary School 
5337 

83-105 Point Cook Road, SEABROOK 3028 
P.O. Box 1143 ALTONA MEADOWS 3028 

Phone: 9395 1758     

Email:   seabrookps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Principal:  Susan Lee 


